
 

 

Date: 10-Dec-2021 
 
Re: § 2.933 Change in identification of equipment  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This change in identification of equipment request applies to the original FCC ID: Z64-
WL18DBMOD, granted on 3/27/2018.  The equipment bearing the modified identification 
(new FCC ID: PQG-XReader) is electrically identical to the original equipment. Therefore, the 
original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing 
the changed identification. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Don Ferguson,  
President 
Lyngsoe Systems Ltd. 


